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ENTON

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

July 29, 2025

Approval of Donation in Accordance with Board Policy CDC(Local)

Consent

Responsible Fiscal Stewardship

The donation of $29,346.60 was made to W.S. Ryan Elementary School with the
intention of refreshing the campus literacy library to align it to the Science of
Teaching Reading materials.

The benefit of this donation is that it provides W.S. Ryan Elementary School with
an updated rich, research-based collection of literacy resources designed to
support early reading development. These materials span from foundational
phonics to advanced levels of comprehension, ensuring that all students - from
emergent to fluent readers - have access to appropriately leveled texts. The
inclusion of both print and digital components allows for flexible instructional
delivery, whether in whole-group, small-group, or independent settings.
Teachers benefit from structured lesson plans, professional-grade tools, and
differentiated texts that make targeted intervention and instruction more
effective.

This donation enhances the overall literacy program on campus, equipping
educators with the tools needed to improve student achievement and foster a
lifelong love of reading.

This is a one-time donation.

The Superintendent recommends approval of the W. S. Ryan PTA donation of
$29,346.60 to W.S. Ryan Elementary School.

Business & Administrative Services

Grants Department

Yalonda Weaver, Director of Grants and Special Revenues
Vicki Garcia, Executive Director of Financial Operations
Charlie Lokey, Principal of W.S. Ryan
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